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Gulley, Nicola

From: Paul Western (Cwm Taf LHB - Primary Care) [Paul.Western@wales.nhs.uk]
Sent: 14 October 2013 14:14

To: Gulley, Nicola

Cc: Sarah Bradiley (Cwm Taf LHB - Rehab Intermediate and Community)
Subject: RCT CIL

Nicola

We've had discussions regarding the CIL, and the Health Board would like to re-emphasise our
earlier submission, and in particular our view that the DV opinion regarding reduced land values is
fundamentally flawed.

For your information, we have recently receive details of the valuation of a site in Oxford Street,
Mountain Ash, which we have identified as a suitable site for a new primary care centre. The
valuation, for a site of 0.6 acre is £325K, which not only makes the scheme financially unviable, but
values this site at a higher level than sites in Cardiff.
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